WOODLAND ELEMENTARY MONTHLY REPORT

February 10, 2016

ENROLLMENT/ATTENDANCE:

CAMPUS/PROGRAM	4TH	5TH	TOTAL
WOODLAND	181	182	363
DAEP	0	0	0
ATTENDANCE %	96.5%	97%	%

INNOVATIONS: We have purchased new couches and chairs for the commons area with our student activity fund.

We are now posting pictures of our students and faculty around the campus in order to celebrate our own people.

We have new wifi installed in our building and it is wonderful, we no longer have any connectivity issues.

CAMPUS NEWS:

Each team has held a spelling bee and selected the top three spellers. Those students will participate in the campus spelling bee this Thursday. The winner will proceed to a regional competition.

STUDENT HONORS:

Our students that won medals at our UIL meet were honored and give their medals at Hopper.

We had many students place with their projects at the county livestock show. Many students were able to sell their animals. Others are continuing on to State level shows.

Held a BYOT hour for the team with the best attendance percentage. The students were able to hang out in the cafeteria for an hour, eat popcorn and use their own technology.

FIELD TRIPS: Our students will attend the Ft. Worth Symphony on February 17th.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT:

Padgett Hughes presented at our campus faculty meeting, she highlighted some tools that are available with Google Drive. She returned for two days in order to offer individual training with teachers during their conference time.

Connected consulting was here to help each content create another PBL to be completed this year. Many teachers were thrilled with the opportunity and are conducting their PBL the last six weeks of school, which will keep the students motivated and engaged.

TEACHER/STAFF SPOTLIGHT:

Bethany Thompson is our spotlight teacher of the month. She is in her second year here at Woodland, and she has been a tremendous asset in every way. She is able to teach, co-teach, complete ARD paperwork, research resources, implement discipline, and a myriad of other activities with a great attitude. She is a pleasure to work with and is a team member everyone would like to have. She communicates constantly with all parents. She has a heart for the children that is obvious in every interaction she has with them. She is able to raise the bar to a more rigorous level and keep the students motivated and growing without shutting down. She is a teacher's teacher, we are lucky to have her on our campus, our students are lucky to have her as their teacher.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- Campus wide spelling bee February 4, 2016.
- Writing workshop
- ELL training
- Symphony

OTHER: